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         Wednesday 23rd January 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 6 – Migration Museum 

 

On Friday 24th February 2023, children in Year 6 will be visiting The Migration Museum in 

Lewisham to look at the exhibits and participate in a workshop linked to our Spring core texts 

‘No Ballet Shoes in Syria’ and ‘The Other Side of Truth’. 

 

We will be getting a bus, leaving school at 9.30am and returning by 3:00pm. If you require a 

school packed lunch, please can you let the office know by Wednesday 1st February 2023. If 

you don’t order a school lunch your child will need to bring a packed lunch on the day.  

 

The cost for this trip is £2.50, which includes travel, entry to the museum and the workshop. 

Children will be required to wear their school uniform. Please make sure your child is wearing 

a suitable coat and sensible shoes/trainers for this trip. 

 

Please give consent for your child to attend the trip on your Abror account and pay the cost 

by Wednesday 8th February 2023. 

 

If you would like to accompany your child on the school trip, please speak to your child’s class 

teacher at the earliest opportunity.  

 

If you have any questions, or are unable to log into Arbor, please contact the school office. 

 

Thank you very much  

 

The Year Six Team 

 

 

 

 

 


